
Back-to-School

For more information and a complete list of qualifying items from the Florida 
Department of Revenue, click here or visit floridarevenue.com/backtoschool

Clothing, footwear, and certain accessories 
selling for $100 or less per item 

School supplies selling for $50 or less per item

Purchases of personal computers and certain 
computer-related accessories of $1,500 or less, 
when purchased for noncommercial home or 
personal use

Monday, July 24 – Sunday, August 6

Save ON:

Florida shoppers will have a two-week, tax-free 
holiday ahead of the new school year.

https://floridarevenue.com/taxes/tips/Documents/TIP_23ADM-01.pdf
https://floridarevenue.com/backtoschool/Pages/default.aspx

